
 

 

 

All St. Petersburg Library System*  
locations will be closed for  

President’s Day 
on 

Monday, February 21st 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

* Except West Community Library at 
St. Petersburg College  

which will be open 8:00 am - 8:00 pm 
 

All locations resume current operating hours  
on Tuesday, February 22nd

.  
 

We are always open online at splibraries.org 


